
 

 

 

 
 
 

Sky Glabush has been granted Tenure in the Department of Visual Arts. Congratulations Sky!  
 
 

MFA Crits – All faculty, grads, and staff are invited to attend. 

Thursday, Dec. 15  

VAC 206 10:00 -10:40 Brad Isaacs 

VAC 206 10:40-11:20  Thea Yabut 

VAC 206 11:20-12:00  Giles Whitaker 

 12:00-1:00 pm Lunch 

Concourse Gallery 1:00-1:40  Kim Neudorf 

VAC 111 1:40- 2:20  Daniel O'Connor 

Concourse Gallery 2:20-3:00  Scott Turnbull 

 
Friday, Dec. 16 

VAC 206 10:00-10:40 Diana Yoo 

VAC 206 10:40-11:20 Neil Klassen  

VAC 206 11:20-12:00 Anthea Black 

 12:00-1:00 pm  Lunch 

VAC 111 or 1:00 -1:40  Laura Mitrow 

Concourse Gallery 1:40-2:20  Liza Eurich 

Grad Club 2:30 pm Grad Club 
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Dec. 10-21 – exams 

Dec. 15 & 16 – MFA Crits. 
All faculty, grads, and staff  
are invited to attend.  
See opposite for the details. 

Final grades for 1
st
 term courses 

(course numbers ending with an 
“F” or “A”) are due Dec. 14 or  
7 days after your scheduled exam. 
See Marlene for details. 

Upcoming Events 


